
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Tuesday, January 28, 2025 10:02 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/28/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00520-2025 

To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Protesting Water Application -Water Lily Development SR 214/213 

Please, add to docket 20240011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 9:59 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Protesting Water Application -Water Lily Development SR 214/213 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 20240011 Riverdale 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: mattie.harms@yahoo.com <mattie.harms@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2025 5:18 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Mattie.harms@yahoo.com 
Subject: Protesting Water Application -Water Lily Development SR 214/213 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please deny the application for a new water treatment plant requested by Riverdale Utility Holding Inc. 
Document # Doc# 20240011 in support of a Water Lily Development. 

Our freshwater springs are already under attack. We live in a state supported by limestone formation now 
subject to salwater intrusion from searise. 

So, WHY would the State government approve applications for Water that will have a negative effect on our 
current water supply. 

Please DENY this application. 

Thank you. 

Mattie Raiford Harms 
307 Saint George Street 
St Augustine, FL 32084 

This is in advance for a proposed development that will drill 3000 wells to 

1 



2

 
 




